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I completely disagree with greyhounds being bred to race and then being killed. This is a disgraceful 
situation that is taking place every day and nothing is being down for the welfare of these animals..  
 
I also think it is disgusting that these animals are also being drugged to perform at a higher level. 
 
Peter Mamo 


